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CITY CLERKS OFFICE
Dan Hornung

410 Waldo Boulevard
Manitowoc, WI 54220

September 4, 2014

Mayor Justin Nickels & Common Council
900 Quay Street
Manitowoc, WI 54220

Dear Mayor and Common Council:

This letter is to confirm that I would like to be reappointed as a commissioner for the Manitowoc
Public Utilities.

The primary industries of water and electric are continuing to evolve due to an increasing
regulatory environment. We as a commission continue to improve the value of the MPU to the
City through our payment in lieu of taxes while maintaining some of the lowest rates in the
region. I appreciate the confidence the Common Council places in me and our commission.

I am always humbled by the perspectives and energy I observe in my fellow commissioners and
would like to be involved in planning future strategic initiatives.

Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely,



